
Reminder: 6F English and Humanities  
Visit to The Perne Library  
Monday 7th October 
 
Pupils in 6F English and Humanities groups are reminded that they will be visiting the Perne 

Library at Peterhouse College Cambridge on Monday 7th October from 13.15-15.40.  

They should bring a small water bottle (one that can fit in a blazer pocket), and a waterproof 

if the weather is unsettled.  

St Faith’s staff will walk the children to and from the library. 

Can parents please ensure that the emergency contact details and medical/allergy 

information held by the school is up to date? 

 

Mrs Jane Greaves (Head of English) 

Miss Jennie Dow (Head of Humanities) 

 

jgreaves@stfaiths.co.uk 

jdow@stfaiths.co.uk 
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